BUSINESS ADVISORY (COUNCIL
National Republican Congressional Committee

Mr. Fuhua Cheng . November 25, 2003

Amchael Graphics
3180 Pepperhill Road
Lexington, KY 40502

Dear Mr. Cheng,

As Chairman of the Business Advisory Council I want to personally thank you for
agreeing to serve as an Honorary Chairman for Kentucky. Your input and your support will be
critically important to us as we strive to move this country, and particularly tax policy and the
economy, in the right direction.

I am enclosing your National Leadership Award. It is my hope that you will frame it
and display it proudly for all to see.

In the coming months you will be invited to meetings in Washington to meet with
Members of Congress and other high ranking officials. You will also be invited to our VIP

Dinners and other social functions, including The President’s Dinner.

On behalf of all my Republican colleagues, I welcome you aboard.

Sincerely,

7 4
Congressman Tom DelLa
Majority Leader
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